
BOROUGH OF MIDDLESEX 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES  

 
Addendum No. 1 has been issued for the RFP pertaining to Professional Services for the Borough of 
Middlesex on Tuesday, December 5, 2023 and posted on Borough website. 
 
 
TO ALL CONCERNED: The original bid specification package for the above referenced project is 
amended as noted in Addendum No. 1. 
 
CONCERNING LIST OF ALL CONTRIBUTION FORM 
 
Form titled LIST OF ALL CONTRIBUTION (s) 2022-2023, found on Page 26 of the RFP has been 

repealed.  You are not required to submit said form with proposal.  Any and all Professionals who 

have already submitted said form with their proposal will be considered a valid proposal and 

accepted.  

CONCERNING NEW BID OPENING DATE 

The time to submit said proposals has been extended until Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 
11:00am.   
 
Carmen Modica 
Purchasing Agent 


